
 
 

 

Friday 10h December 2021 

Christmas Week - w/c 13th December 

Dear parents / carers,  

On the last week of school we have lots of exciting things happening. See below for the 

arrangements: 

Tuesday 15th December – The Christmas Reading Café has been cancelled as we are trying to 

limit the number of visitors coming into school.  

Wednesday 15th December - Our school Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day (Please 

pre book your meal on parent pay by Monday 13th December) – Children can come to school 

wearing a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper with their usual uniform.  

Thursday 16th December – Carol Service at St Barnabas Church. In order to be Covid safe and 

allow the audience to be spaced out, each Key Stage will now have a separate event.  

 1.30 – 2pm Nyong’o, Attenborough and Johnson Class. Each class will perform a piece 

and sing one traditional carol together 

 2:15pm: Farah and Kahlo Class. Each class will perform a piece and perform a few 

traditional carols together 

Please follow the guidelines below:  

 Only attend the event your child’s class is performing in 

 2 adults only per child to attend 

 Face masks must be worn 

 Sanitiser will be available and the door will be open for ventilation so wrap up warm. 

 We strongly recommend parents / visitors to take a lateral flow test before attending 

Friday 17th December – Santa visit in the morning followed by a party lunch (please pre book the 

Fishcake or the Vegetable fingers if your child is vegetarian, this will give us the numbers to buy all 

the party food required). Then to finish the last day with a bang we have our Christmas discos 

hosted by DJ Ollie. 

Please send your child in to school in party clothes and pick them up from the playground at 3pm 

as usual. 

We reopen after Christmas on Wednesday 5th January 2022 at 8.45am. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards 

Karen Boardman 

Headteacher 


